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Hello Family & Friends,  

Well, fall will soon be upon us and then comes, you know what… 

Farmers are in the fields, harvesting and gardens being put away, 

canning well under way. There nothing more wholesome, than the 

fragrance of cooked fruit. Thank you to those who brought in fresh 

produce. It was greatly appreciated by the residents. We had a few 

tomato and pepper plants in the garden boxes and they did really well. 

Residents were able to pick and enjoy them at their leisure. 

If anyone has a few small pumpkin or gourds they can spare for a fall 

craft, they would be greatly appreciated.  

Just a reminder, Grandparents Day is Sunday September 10th. Coffee 

and dainties will be served on Saturday, September 9th. 

Welcome to Good Shepherd: Helen Zelensky and Cecil McCullock.  

Enjoy you new home.  

It’s with great sorrow we say good bye to Elden Moline. He will be 

missed by House 5 residents and the staff of Good Shepherd Villas.  

Sincere condolences going to his family.  In the hearts that loved you, 

you will always be there. Rest well. 

 

GSV Recreation Team 

 



          

Cecil Mc Colluck Sept 3rd   Ann Balicki  Sept 5th  

Olga Routley Sept 10TH   Doreen White Sept 23rd 

June McDougall Sept. 23   Gert Poire  Sept. 27th  

Olga Martynuik Sept. 29   Mary Harder Sept. 30th  

 

Birthdays come once a year and this is your month to shine. Wishing 

you all the very best, today and every day! May all you dreams come 

true.  

September birthday celebration will be held on the 15th. Family and 

friends are always welcome. We will be serving strawberries and ice 

cream for dessert. 

 

                        

 



Good Shepherd Villas 2nd Annual Carnival 

 

     
 



       

 

 

 

 



    

 

Thank you to Doreen White and Marg Somer for 

all their amazing work, helping out, for our 2Nd 

annual GSV Carnival.  Supplying us with 

volunteers and great prizes certainly made the 

day enjoyable. Staff were able to get most of the 

residents outside for some fun and a chance to 

take home a prize or 2, enjoy an animal balloon 

or even get a tatoo! Thank you to all the families 

who attended and making a difference in the day 

of senior. 

Doreen White & Marg Somer 


